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Docket No. 50-219

Mr. John J. Barton

Vice President and Director

GPU Nuclear Corporation

Oyster Creek Nuclear Generatirg Station
Post Office Box 388

Forked River, New Jersey 0873]

SUBJECT: GPU NUCLEAR CORPORATION PROPGSAL TO REVISE NUREG-0619 REGARDING THE
FEEDWATER NOZZLES AND CONTROL ROD DRIVE RETURN LINE NOZZLE
(TAC NO. MB3157)

The NRC staff has completed its review of the GPU Nuclear Corporation (GPUN)
letter dated April 8, 1992, in whicih GPUN stated their intention to revise
commitments and actions regarding the implementation of NUREG-0619 at
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station (OCNGS). The subject letter states
the following:

GPU]Nuclear plans to revise the inspection intervals for these nozzles, as
follows:

Kis Perform ultrasonic testing (UT) irspections of the Feedwater (FW)
and Control Rod Drive Return Line (CRDRL) nozzles once each inservice
inspection interval in accordance witih the ASME Boiler and Pressure
Vessel Code Section XI.

2. Eliminate future NUREG-0619 routine pressure and temperature (PT)
examinations. Internal PT examinations would only be performed if
flaws, which would compromise nozzle integrity, are detected.

- R Reschedule the FW nozzle UT inspection from the 14R refueling outage
(scheduled for January 1993) to the 15R refueling outage (scheduled
for October 1994).

The NRC staff reached the conclusion that GPUN's proposal, as stated above, is
not acceptable as explained in detail in the attached safety evaluation (SE).
The examinations proposed by GPUN above are already required by 1C CFR
50.55a(g)(4) and the Technical Specifications. GPUN's plan to revert back to
existing regulatory requirements, in effect, eliminates the augmented
inservice inspections addressed by NUREG-0619.

During its evaluation, the staff reviewed the correspondence between the NRC
and GPUN since 1980 pertaining to this issu~ GPUN's plan appears to be in
| conflict with notarized commitments by GPU: ' ‘ansmitted in letters dated

i April 9, 1981 and August 23, 198]. We recommend‘that GPUN review its

| correspondence before implementing its current plan. g
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